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Friends of Lampard Events 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Friends of Lampard are holding two fundraising events this Spring Term. 

 

On Thursday 16th March 2023 Friends of Lampard will be holding a School Disco. It is open to all 

students at Lampard Community School and will be supervised by Lampard staff and committee 

members from Friends of Lampard. The disco will be held in the school hall with Westy’s Events 

providing the tunes! 

The disco will run in two sessions, Session 1 for Lower School students from 6pm — 7pm, then Session 2 

for Middle School and Upper School Students from 7.15 pm - 8.30 pm. Tickets must be bought in 

advance, at a cost of £2.50 per child. The ticket price includes a drink and snack. Parents are not 

required to stay at school during the disco session. 

If you would like your son/daughter to attend, please complete the slip below and return with £2.50 

in an envelope clearly labelled Disco. 

We are also holding our popular family Easter Bingo event. On Thursday 23rd March 2023 from 7pm—

9pm. This event is open for anyone to attend. There will be refreshments available and a raffle. 

Booking is advised, please email friends@lampard.devon.sch.uk to confirm numbers.  

Thanks, you, 

 

Sophia Marquiss 

On behalf of The Friends of Lampard  
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Please return this slip to Sophia Marquiss by Friday 3rd March 2023 

 

I would like my son/daughter: ___________________________ class: __________________ 

To attend the Friends of Lampard School disco on Thursday 16th March 2023 

They will be attending (please tick ONE as appropriate)  

 Session 1 for Lower School students from 6pm — 7pm  

 Session 2 for Middle School & Upper School students from 7.15pm - 8.30pm. 

There will be a DJ at the disco who is using some lighting during the event. Please can you let us 

know, if you are aware of disco lighting having any effect on your son/daughter: 

 

 

My Son/Daughter will be collected by _____________________________________________ 

Enclosed is the cost of the ticket £2.50 

 

 

 


